
Heather Draper, Director, The Ice Cream Club, Inc.  joins esteemed panel discussion, “ From Results 
to Recalls:  Trends in Food Safety Recognition, Response and Risk Mitigation”  at the 2024 American 
Dairy Products Institute (ADPI) Annual Conference in Chicago Tuesday, April 30, 2024.   The panel 
consisted of:  

 

 

 

Over 900 attendees from 26 countries and more than 300 organizations registered and attended  the 
ADPI Annual Conference.   The focus of the Session was;   Compared to thirty years ago, today’s food 
safety landscape is virtually unrecognizable.  While some things remain unchanged, such as the 
value of strong food safety culture in an organization, the terrain has been reshaped by a wide array 
of forces ranging from advances in testing technology to modernized regulations to the ongoing 
evolution of government oversight.  This panel of experts will take us on a journey across today’s 
realm of food safety, shedding some light on how the food industry mitigates risk through the 
application of time-tested principles alongside powerful new tools for detection and rapid response, 
in the context of heightened potential for costly and damaging product recalls.   


